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May 24th - 11am to 3pm- FRA Food Truck Rally and Craft Show, 
…and opening day for the pool. Join your neighbors at the pool field and enjoy some local crafts and 
tasty food trucks. We are still looking for crafters, so if you or someone you know is a local crafter 
with handmade items, please email activities@forestridgeassociation.org

June 21st -  8 am to 430 pm- Forest Ridge Community Garage Sale.
More information coming soon, including a sign up link. Sign up is not necessary to participate, but 

is needed to be included on the map.

Future Events Include:
July 4th- 4th of July Party at the Pool
August 2nd- Raft Party        
September 1st – Labor Day Party at the Pool
Oct 11th - Pumpkin Decorating and Halloween Party at the Sheds
Oct 25th Halloween Parade and Costume Contest
Nov 22nd- Turkey Trot
Dec TBD- Santa at the Gazebo
Dec 19th and 20th- Christmas Lights Judging

The weather is getting better, and the Activities Committee has been busy!
Here are the upcoming events scheduled so far for the year. 

Details for upcoming events will be coming soon!!

IT’S THAT TIME OF YEAR

As the daffodils poke their heads up from the soggy soil it is time to start your  Spring cleaning.  
That means lots of things you no longer need can be used by others.  Books (no encyclopedias, 

dictionaries or text books) may be donated to the Little Green Library at 4073 Quailbush.  
Please leave your donations on the green bench on the front porch.      
Yarn (new or partial skeins) may be donated at the same place.
Once the books have been in the library for a couple months they are then donated to Down 

Rabbit Hole bookshop in downtown Dayton.  Yarn is given to a Forest Ridge resident who crochets 
afghans for the homeless.  So as you can see nothing goes to waste.

The Little Green Library will reopen in May.  Watch the Murmurs and Nextdoor for the official 
announcement.

Thanks to everyone who has donated in the past.    ~ Susan Hanley


